
 
 

Friday 6th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
In order to further strengthen the IISM community, there are a number of events planned for this 
academic year. The aim of these events are to bring together the staff, parents, learners, church and 
general community.  
 
The first of these events will be a staff v learner football match which will take place on Friday 13th 
September, starting at 3pm on the main site. 
 
There will be a range of stalls in front of the canteen where food and drinks can be purchased / eaten 
whilst listening to music. The football match will take place on the field. At half time the PTA, church and 
myself will give a brief welcome. 
 
The approximate timings are: 

3pm - Food and drinks stalls and music begin 

3.30pm - 1st half of football match starts 

4.15pm - Half time  

4.30pm - 2nd half of football match starts 

5.15pm - End of football match 

6pm - Event ends 

Any parents who are interested in joining the staff team should contact Mr Musira over the coming 
days. 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible to welcome you back to the new academic year. 

Best Wishes 

 

 
Martin Downs     

Acting Head of School  

   


